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February 23, 2019 - Boeing is deeply saddened to learn of the accident involving an Atlas Air 767 cargo
airplane that crashed into Trinity Bay near Anahuac, Texas, shortly before 12:45 p.m. local time Saturday.
We are concerned about the safety of the three people reported to be on board the airplane. We are
prepared to provide technical assistance to the National Transportation Safety Board as it investigates the
accident.


